2023-0190

Subject: FW: Resignation letter

From: Kenny Wenning Jr <kennywenning@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 10:46 AM

To: Sandra Miguez <smiguez@stcharlesgov.net>
Cc: Bob Fisher <bob.fisher@valero.com>

Subject: Re: Resignation letter

This email is to notify all that | will be resigning from the 911 board affective July 17th, 2023.
If you have any questions please let me know.

Fire Chief Kenny Wenning Jr.
Norco Area Vol. Fire Dept.
Cell - (504)234-2806

Office - (985)764-9621

Fax - (985)764-9619




